Rory O’Brien
0857770427 – roryobrien7abbeyfeale@gmail.com

Dear Byrne Wallace Graduate Recruitment team,
My name is Rory O’ Brien and I am a final year Law and Business Student in UCC. I am applying for a position in your Traineeship Programme beginning in Autumn 2023. I believe I am suitable and strong candidate for such a position. My examination results, interests, achievements and varied and valuable work experiences are the basis for this belief.
I am particularly interested in a position in Byrne Wallace’s graduate programme rather than the others also beginning at the same time due to Byrne Wallace’s reputation as the standard bearers regarding healthcare and Life Sciences. Specifically, your expertise regarding clinical trials and European Union Medical Law is something that both impresses me and captures my curiosity. There are few areas of law as fast - changing as these and even fewer with the potential to relate to a development that could alter society entirely. Byrne Wallace’s position and reputation in relation to these areas certainly separates it from the proverbial crowd in my eyes.
Beyond the examination results and work experiences that my CV encapsulates, I am a very diligent worker and fast learner as well as proving myself to be very resilient when necessary. A position in your traineeship programme would be an incredible opportunity, and one I am certain that I will make the most of.
Sincerely, Rory O’Brien

